
A MESSAGE FROM MRS. MORGAN

The school year has gotten off to a great start!  We have completed
our Beginning of the Year Testing (BOY).  Teachers are monitoring
their students so that they are continuing to develop their reading
skills.  Remember that reading aloud to your child is a great way to
increase and develop reading skills.  Check with your local public
library to check out books or access books online.  The link is
www.mccpl.lib.al.us.

I can do things you cannot,
You can do things I cannot:

Together we can do great things.
-Mother Teresa
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